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NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Road, PO, Box 21049, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, A1A 582

E-mail: gyoung@nlh.nl.ca

2014-10-15

Mr. Geoffrey Young
Newtoundland and Labrador Hydro
P.O. Box 12400

St, John’s, NI, A1B 4K7

Dear Sir;

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydre - the Board’s Investigation and Hearing into
Supply Issues and Power Outages on the Island Interconnected System — Sunnyside
Equipment Replacement Project and Western Avalon Terminal Station T5 Tap
Changer Replacement

Further to your letter of October 10, 2014 enclosing status updates on the above, please advise today

whether the Sunnyside Transformer passed the Factory Acceptance Test that commenced on October

10, 2014,

Also, please provide as soon as possible the following;

L. Report of the Factory Acceptance Testing for the Sunnyside Transformer that commenced on
October 10, 2014; and

2. The field acceptance test reports for the Western Avalon T5 transformer, including the
Dobble tests on moisture content in the insulation.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board’s Legal Counsel, Ms, Jacqui
Glynn, by email, jgylnn@pub.nl.ca or telephone, (709) 726-6781.

Yours truly,

Cherpd-Blundon
Board Sccretary
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ecc, Newfoundland Power Inc, Consumer Advocate
Mr. Gerard Hayes, E-mail: ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com Mr. Thomas Johnson, E-mail: tjohnson@odenearle.ca
Mr. lan Kelly, QC, E-mail: ikelly@eurtisdawe.com Ms. Collecn Lacey, E-mail; clacey@odeaearle.ca
Mr. Raman Balakrishnan, B-mail: rbalakeishnan@odeaearl ca
Islang Industrial Customer Group Mr, Danny Dumarcsgue
Mr, Paul Coxworthy, BE-mail: pecoxworthy@stewartmekelvey.com Mr. Danny Dumaresque, E-mail; danny.liberal@gmail.com
Mr, Dean Paortor, E-mail; dpotter@pa-law.ca Mr. William Kennedy, E-mail:wkennedy@kennedylawofTice.ca

Grand Riverkeeper® Labeador Ine,

Ms. Roberta Frampton Benefiel, E-Mail: rebnfl@gmail.com

Mr. Charles O’Brien, E-mail; E-mail; bluegreenlaw@gmail.com
Mr. Philip Raphals, E-mail: Philip@contrehelios.org

Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary, Tel: 709-726-8600, £2-Mail: chblundon@pub.nl.ca
Website: www.pub.nl.ca
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